

YORKMEAD SCHOOL (NC)

YORK ROAD, BIRMINGHAM B28 8BB

Headteacher

Telephone: 0121 464 4215

Mr A Newman-Smith

Fax: 0121 464 6793

e-mail: enquiry@yorkmead.bham.sch.uk

14th March 2023.

Dear Parent/Carers.

YEAR I TO THE ECO-PARK

As part of the Science Topic on 'Animals including Humans', Year I will spend the day at the Eco-Park on <u>Wednesday 3rd May</u> 2023. They will travel by a private hire coach. Cornwall will go in the morning and Sussex will go in the afternoon. They will return by the end of the school day.

School uniform does not need to be worn. Children can wear their PE kit including jogging bottoms and some wellington boots. Don't forget a waterproof jacket in case it rains.

If your child has asthma/allergy, please ensure they have an inhaler/medication in school otherwise they WILL NOT be able to go on the visit (please check the date on the inhaler/medication.)

The cost for this visit is £10.20 per child. Payment for this visit must be made online. Please visit our website or the school office for details how to do this. If insufficient funds are collected, then the visit will be cancelled. Please make your payment by Friday 21st April 2023.

Should you have any concerns or queries about the visit please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A Wright

Educational Visits Coordinator









